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15 August 2017 
 
5.30 for 6  
 
Inter	School	Debate	
Pinehurst	School	vs	
Rangitoto	College 
 
Membership and New 
Club Development 
Month 
 

 

Attendance	(by	Sunday	
6pm)	to	Steve	Jenkins	
ph	478	8467		
Pupuke	Golf	Club,		
231	East	Coast	Rd,	
Mairangi	Bay.	
www.ecbrotary.co.nz	

	

Keith’s	Korner																											
I	was	very	heartened	by	last	Monday’s	meeting.		There	was	a	good	
turnout	but	even	more	importantly	the	general	spirit	of	the	
meeting	indicated	to	me	that	the	club	is	in	good	heart.	
Don’t	forget	to	support	Steve	Goeldner	with	his	theatre	project.	
	There	are	still	some	tickets	to	be	sold	and	I	am	sure	he	would	be	
grateful	for	anybody	who	will	take	up	the	offer	of	those	remaining	
seats.		
The	barbecue	at	Pinehurst	yielded	nearly	$700.00.		This	is	a	good	
return	for	little	work,	given	that	the	barbecues	are	all	set	up	and	
taken	down	by	the	organisers	and	it	is	only	a	matter	of	manning	the	
barbecues	and	selling	the	sausages.		We	have	two	further	
barbeques	coming	up	on	26	August	and	9	September	2017.	
Please	contact	Steve	Goeldner	and	give	a	couple	of	hours	of	your	
time	to	raise	valuable	funds	for	the	Club.	 
President Keith  
 
Notices.  ‘Ladies Day’ play Thursday 17th August $20 per 
ticket- see Steve G for tickets or pay into the ECB Charitable 
Trust account 12-3107-0062053-00 and email Steve. Only 8 
left. A full house means more money for the club! 
Steve G asked for volunteers for the next two Kidzplay 
barbecues 25/08 and 09/09. 8 to 11 or 11-2pm. He thanked 
those who had helped with Saturday’s BBQ . 
Golf. Rod confirmed they had support from the Well 
Foundation, Waitemata Golf Club and North Shore Taxis. 
They are looking for auction items, prizes, hole sponsors and 

Fabriana	before	the	
operation
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	 14	August	 21	August	 28	August	 4	September	
	 Inter	School	Debate	

Pinehurst	School	vs	
Rangitoto	College	

Julie	Dauxais	
Our	IYE	Student	
Introductory	Presentation	

PARTNERS	WELCOME	

MUNA	Feedback	
Pinehurst	&	Rangitoto	
MUNA	Teams	Report	to	
Club	

Club	Meeting	
Committee	Meetings	

Grace	 Doug	Dempster	 Paul	Asquith	 Murray	Thoms	 Lynette	Miller	
Reception		 Beverley	Lea	 Sherida	Penman-Walters	 Lynette	Miller	 Don	Pratt	
Attendance	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	
Cash	Desk	 Bob	Baird	 	 Bob	Baird	 	
Fellowship	 Warwick	Moulton	 John	Pearson	 Warwick	Moulton	 Ian	Collard	
	 Paul	Asquith	 Paul	Asquith	 Ian	Collard	 Sue	Yi	
	 Sue	Yi	 Sue	Yi	 John	Pearson	 Paul	Asquith	
Stewards	 Martin	Reiss	 Jim	Mayo	 Graham	Rice	 Barry	McLean	
	 Alan	Astrop	 Warren	Patterson	 Monica	Webb	 Jenna	Tuuta	
	 Peter	Jollands	 Carol	Caulfield	 Alistair	New	 Bruce	Dunlop	
3	Min.	Talk	 	 Jim	Mayo	 	 Michelle	Machin	
Intro.	Speaker	 Sherida	Penman-Walters	 Sean	Harris	 Warren	Patterson	 	
Thank	Speaker	 Bruce	Dunlop	 Robyn	Young	 Kumar	Naik	 	
Parting	Thought	 Steve	Goeldner	 Rod	Fergusson	 Steve	Jenkins	 Warren	Patterson	
If	you	cannot	carry	out	your	allocated	duty,	it	is	your	responsibility	to	arrange	for	someone	else	to	do	that	duty	
Our	Exchange	Student	Contact	Details:	Julie	is	with:			Steve	&	Sharyn	Goeldner,	7	Denim	Place,	Albany	Ph.	414	4374	

Julie	Mobile	022	4113091	or	Email;	julidee.dox@gmail.com	 

 

competitors. It is likely the funds will be used for two specialised wheelchairs for 
North Shore Hospital. 
Bernie reported that Fabriana was soon to have the operation  (Update -done on 
Wednesday-all went well). Contact Bernie if you have mandarins you can donate or 
if you can volunteer for 10 minutes or a day! 
Ian won the raffle which Bronwyn then donated back. The auction raised $25. 
Nick Goeldner (IYE to Sweden) is in Germany visiting an exchange student he met 
in Sweden. 
DG David presented David Charlesworth with a life membership of the club. David is 
a long time member, worker and supporter of our various club activities. 
 
DG David had an interesting meeting with the directors and believed we had a very 
vibrant club. He showed us a video of the current RI President Ian Riseley (Aus) 
introducing his theme for the year "Rotary making a difference". He said the power 
of Rotary was in making a difference to those in need. We can do more together 
than you can do alone. He focused on three main issues  
Support and strengthen clubs – looking at diversity and age.  
Humanitarian service – see the six areas on the photo. Water projects did not just 
provide a water source but made sure it continued to run. 
Enhance public image –web sites, social media and public events. 
One worldwide project is to plant one tree per member this year. 
DG David finished by saying we are united in our common goals and reminding us of 
the District Conference in Kerikeri in April 2018.  
Parting thought- from JFK – Efforts and courage are not enough without purpose 
and direction. 
 
 


